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The American Association of Clinical Urologists (AACU) is a leading professional 
organization for the specialty of urology, a branch of medicine that focuses on 
conditions affecting the urinary-tract system and male reproductive organs. The 
AACU represents the interests of more than 500 urologists in Ohio and more than 
3,000 nationwide. As many of our members provide care for patients with cancer, we 
appreciate the opportunity to express our support for HB 608, a bill that will help 
ensure more more Ohioans can benefit from biomarker testing—the key to unlocking 
targeted therapies. 

Specifically, we support legislative action to ensure Ohioans covered by state-
regulated insurance plans, including Medicaid, have coverage for biomarker testing 
when medically appropriate.

Advances in the laboratory increasingly provide clinicians with patient-specific 
genomic information that contributes to individualized risk-stratification, 
treatment planning, and assessment of hereditary cancer risk. Legislation to 
expand coverage of biomarker testing in Ohio would make it possible for more 
patients to get the right treatment at the right time, and we respectfully request 
that the members of the Ohio House of Representatives support biomarker testing 
legislation.


